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16-Jan-23 Commissioner Digby

Commissioners request a summary of the Park Board’s current park 

planning policy framework for coastal and intertidal adaption in view of 

anticipated sea level rise and loss of coastal biodiversity between now and 

2050.  

              

Please include any corresponding policies and plans of the City (e.g 

Vancouver Plan 2050, Vancouver’s Changing Shoreline 2018) which impact 

parks on these topics.

For context, issues of particular interest to Commissioners include policies 

governing:

The repairs required by the 2022 King Tide storm (including the Jericho Pier, 

Kits Beach - East walking path, Kits pool, etc.), 

The increased flooding potential along the Fraser River, 

Sea-level considerations for siting the new Vancouver Aquatic Centre and 

the developing English Bay plan, 

Opportunities for enhanced coastal and intertidal biodiversity including salt 

marshes and daylighting of streams, and

The possible futures of the Stanley Park Seawall in view of sea-level rise.

Staff are preparing a response 


